
Penn Trafford Lacrosse
Spring Registration

Registration for the 2021 season is now open.
The Penn Trafford Lacrosse Association 

operates both the youth and high school 
programs in the PT area and will host the 

following teams for the 2021 season:
Youth teams: U8, U10, U12 

U14 Boys, U12/14 Girls
Girls High School
Boys High School

The 2021 Lacrosse season begins in March and 
runs through mid-May

PTLA is a non-profit organization

Any questions please contact 

Rob Martin @ martinr280@duq.edu, 
Dan Hagerty@ coachhagerty1@yahoo.com,

Elizabeth Somes @somese@penntrafford.org 

Registration Closes: 12/20/2020 

REGISTER at PENNTRAFFORDLACROSSE.ORG
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